
January 20, 2015. 

 

Ilmo Sr. Dr.  

Sergio Eduardo de Paiva Gonçalves 

Institute of Science and Technology, UNESP  

Univ Estadual Paulista, Brazil 

Editor-in-chief 

 

Dear Dr Gonçalves,  

 

Enclose our article “Agressive central giant cell granuloma of the mandible: case report” 

to be analyze by your Editorial Staff and, if possible, to be publish in your 

respectable Journal.  This is a statement that the material contained in the manuscript has not 

been previously published and is not being concurrently submitted elsewhere and that there are no 

financial and personal conflicts of interest that could have inappropriately influenced their work. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ana Paula Reis Durão, DDS, PhD 

 

Department of Dental Radiology 

Faculty of Dental Medicine,  

University of Porto, Portugal 

Rua Dr. Manuel Pereira da Silva, 4200-393 Porto -  PORTUGAL 

e-mail address: paula.o.reis@gmail.com 
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